
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF AMHERST INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
 
The Town of Amherst Industrial Development Agency will hold a public hearing 
September 21, 2012 at the office of the Amherst Industrial Development Agency, 4287 
Main Street, Amherst, New York 14226 commencing at 8:30 am to consider proposed 
financial assistance requested of the Agency with respect to the following project: 
 
1085 Eggert Road, LLC – A request for a Lease Transaction in an amount not to exceed 
$2,200,000 for the purchase of an existing 32,400 square foot school located at 1085 
Eggert Road. The proposed project will be leased to The Center for Handicapped 
Children, Inc. and The Kadimah School. Project is located within the Amherst Central 
School District and may be eligible for property, sales and mortgage tax exemptions.   
 
Additional information can be obtained from and written comments may be addressed to 
James J. Allen, Executive Director; Town of Amherst Industrial Development Agency; 
4287 Main Street; Amherst, New York 14226; (716) 688-9000. 
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